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Residential handgun theft investigated
(KAIR)--The reported theft of a handgun leads to an investigation by the
Atchison County Sheriff’s Office.

According to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the 9mm
handgun was stolen from inside an Atchison residence.

There’s no immediate word on how the thieves gained access into the home.

The theft of the gun is believed to have occurred sometime between December 20
and January 20.

Laurie said the investigation is ongoing.

Anyone with information related to the crime should contact the Sheriff’s Office
at 913-804-6080.
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